Craig, Sondra

From: Craig, Sondra

Sent: Monday, October 10, 2022 8:26 AM

Subject: FYI - Notice of Hearing for Limited Exemption for Construction Noise
Attachments: Chippewa Concrete - South Ave DOT Project.pdf

Good morning,

Chippewa Concrete Services has submitted an application for Limited Exemption for Construction Noise for a project in
conjunction with the City & WI DOT on West Ave. and South Ave. from Green Bay Street to Ward Ave. .

Notice to property owners within 300 feet of the project area went in the mail on Friday 10/7 (as well as to the
applicant). The hearing has been scheduled before BPW on Monday, October 17, 2022.

You are receiving a copy of the notice as the Council Members that are bordering the areas of construction, based on
the 2016 map. You can view the complete application on the LIC (Legistar File —22-1273).

Sondra Craig (she/her)
Deputy Clerk

La Crosse City Clerk’s Office
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7549
craigs@cityoflacrosse.org

Elected Officials and Members of Official Committees:
In order to comply with open meeting requirements, please limit any reply to only the sender of this electronic communication.



